
KC Metro Blue Knights 

July 15 2018 

 

The meeting called to order by Sergeant at Arms, Dusty Wallace. 

President:  Bill Evans reminded everyone that the MWRC will be on September  13-16 in Springfield MO. 

The next meeting will be at Ryans in Shawnee on September 16th which is during the conference.  It was 

decided that we would meet Sunday Morning at the conference and then leave for home. 

Next ride is on August 11th to Pullman’s in Leavenworth KS.  Meeting time and place will be on the 

website and an email will be sent out. 

No report on the Mini Homes for veterans at this time. 

Bill reported that $50.00 was given to each of the Fallen KCK Deputies. 

City Union Misson was given $100.00 with 5-6 people helping out. 

On October 13th , Kansas III will be holding a Pumpkin Ride to support Easter seals.  Information is on 

their web site. 

Glenn Harmon reported about the MWRC that was held in Bismarck North Dakota.  3 were in 

Attendance, Glenn Harmon, Richard Weidemeyer and Lloyd Bermond.  No news or updates from 

MWRC. 

Meeting was adjourned. 

 

Respectfully submitted by 

Laura Harmon, assistant to 

Al Pearson, Secretary/ Treasurer 

 


